Mr Robert Dunn

Institute of Cemetery & Crematorium Management Inc
Aldersbrook Road

LONDON

E12 5DQ

Ref: 835994029
17 January 2008

Dear Mr Dunn
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I am writing to let you know that we have received your most generous donation
of £2 577.00 on behalf of the members of the ICCM Recycling of Metals Scheme
and to thank you most warmly for your support of the British Heart Foundation

(BHF), the nation’s heart charity. It really does make a difference to what we do.

When you support the BHF you do more than just give to charity. You save lives.
That's because our heart research saves lives by finding new ways to prevent,

treat and care for more people with failing hearts.

Cur research has already ideniified some of the likely causes of heart disease —
and some of the solutions. Pacemakers, replacement heart valves and
clotbusting drugs all owe a lot to the BHF'S funded research. All of these
advances are thanks to donations large and small from people like you.

Your generosity could accelerate our research towards the next breakthrough —
like the recent developments in pre-natal care that detect heart problems in
unborn babies. Heart and circulatory disease is everyone's problem — you and
your loved ones are more likely to die from it than from any other serious illness,

including cancer.
Thank you once again for your support.
Yours sincerely
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Hannah Baker
Supporter Services
020 7487 9404
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